
Dec 2, 2021 
Program Reports submitted by Heather Lawrenz 
 
4x4 Gateway Corridor 
This group will be taking a hiatus until the new year 
 
Artist in City Hall 
Juliane Shibata and Heather Lawrenz have finalized Call for Artists for the 2022 show titled Arcs of Color.  
 

Call for Artists: Arcs of Color Art in City Hall 

                      
 
Is there a color that moves or inspires you, or that you’ve recently introduced to your palette? Artists and designers 
have used color to evoke certain emotions, help tell a story, add emphasis, and create beauty or dissonance in their 
work. Painters and photographers record changing hues moment to moment depending on how the sun illuminates 
their surroundings. Colors also hold cultural significance, as people use specific color combinations when decorating 
for holidays or to convey their national or ethnic identity. The City of Northfield Arts and Culture Commission 
welcomes individuals to submit works that relate to this theme that can be interpreted a variety of ways. In this 
exhibit, we celebrate the vibrant tapestry of Northfield. 
 
 
Deadline to submit entries is January 3, 2022 and the exhibition will be up on the first floor of City Hall from January 
14-December 31, 2022. 
 
See the Call for Artists for submission and exhibition details on the City of Northfield’s Arts & Culture Commission 
page: https://www.ci.northfield.mn.us/DocumentCenter/View/13050/Call-for-Artists_Arcs-of-Color-2022?bidId= 
 

Please share this information with all artists you know (age 18+) who live or work within the 
Northfield School District. 
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